
THANKS FOR JOINING!
We’re so glad you are joining us for Christmas at Home! In a year when nothing 
feels normal...Christmas is on the way! Yet work-from-home, remote learning, 
and talk of furloughs only add stress to a typically hectic season. In the midst of a 
pandemic, we’re starting a new church for people with doubts and questions of 
faith. And we believe Christmas gives us all a chance to slow down and hit 
“reset” before the new year.

WHAT YOU’LL NEED
CANDLE AND LIGHTER

You’ll use this towards the end of the service, but go ahead and
grab it now so you’re ready!

COMFORTABLE PLACE TO SETTLE IN
We’re taking some time to hit “reset” and reflect. Find a place that’s
distraction free for the next 35 minutes  or so. 

SOMETHING WARM TO DRINK AND A SWEET TREAT
What’s Christmas without hot cocoa and some treats?! Go ahead...treat

 yourself!

WHAT’S NEXT
Nuvo Church is a brand new church launching in 2021 for people with doubts 
and questions of faith. It began as a dream among college roommates 13 years 
ago and now exists as a growing community of people building space for 
others. We’re passionate about creating spaces where anyone, regardless of 
belief, can engage in meaningful conversation about the things that matter 
most. And we’d love for you to join us on the journey. If you’re in the Columbus 
area join us for our next Pop-Up Gathering on January 10 at 5pm at Co-Hatch 
Polaris. You can find more information at Nuvochurch.org/pop-up.


